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Lions holding Fresh Fish Fry

	Back by popular demand, the Caledon Lions Club will be holding a Fresh Fish Fry.

It will be Oct. 6 from 5 to 8 p.m. at Caledon Village Place, 18313 Hurontario St.

Tickets are $17.50 per plate, and will include fresh fish (white fish or lake trout), baked potato, salad and pie. Proceeds will go in

support of Lions projects in the community.

Tickets will be pre-sold. For tickets or information, call Tom at 519-278-0678, Joe at 905-939-0080 or Gord at 519-925-3183, or

email caledonlions@hotmail.com or go to the club's website www.e-clubhouse.org/sites/caledon
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